
Voting centre worker to appear before election review 

The Electoral Matters Committee will hear from an election worker in a hearing to be held on 
Monday. 

The Committee is reviewing the conduct of the 2022 state election. 

Ron Townsend worked at a voting centre during the election. He will share his experience and 
suggestions for future improvements in a hearing from 2 pm on Monday October 2. 

The inquiry is examining a host of key issues from enrolment, to candidature, campaigning 
behaviour and the voting process, as well as the role and functions of the VEC. 

More information, including submissions and transcripts of earlier hearings can be found on the 
Committee’s website. 

The inquiry will also examine options for reforms, including changes to the Upper House voting 
system and improvements to the voter experience.  

The hearing will be available to watch via the live stream. 

The Committee will report in mid-2024. 
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